
From: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 3:10 PM 
To: Liz Fitzgerald  
Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0057 Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Lane, Saffron Walden 
 

Dear Liz 
 

The consultation period for this application has now ended. Consultation 
responses and third party comments have been published on the gov.uk 

website. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/section-62a-planning-application-s62a20240057-
former-friends-school-field-mount-pleasant-lane-saffron-walden-cb11-3eb 
 

Inspector Z Raygen DipURP MRTPI has been appointed to determine the 
application. 
 

Following a procedural review the application is to be determined on the basis of 
representations in writing as it does not raise issues which cannot be clearly 

understood from the written submissions. We’ll update the procedure on the 
application website page shortly. 
 

This means the Hearing which had provisionally been programmed for 31 

October 2024 won’t now be required. 
 
The Inspector visited the site on 25 September 2024. 

 
With regards to the information provided by the applicant on 20 September 

2024, this will be added to the file and published on the application page. The 
relevant consultees will be given a period of 14 days to provide any comments 
on the additional information. 

 
A certified copy of a signed and dated, completed obligation should be submitted 

to the Planning Inspectorate by 4 October 2024 in order for it to be taken into 
account in reaching a decision on the application. 

 
Kind regards 
Leanne 

 
Section 62A Applications Team 
 




